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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Marcell Todd, Director, CPC  

  Conrad Mallett, Corporation Counsel 

  David Bell, Director, BSEED 

       

FROM:  Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

 

CC:  Hon. James Tate, Chair, Planning & Economic Development Standing 

Committee 

  Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

  David Whitaker, Director, LPD 

  Gail Fulton, City Council Liaison 

 

VIA:  Hon. Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

DATE:  12 May 22 

 

RE:  ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT HOOKAH 

LOUNGES 

 

As per the response to my request for information on hookah lounge and vape shop 

regulations in the current Detroit zoning ordinance, please move forward with the 

suggested text amendments regulating these facilities.  In addition, work with BSEED 

and the Law Department to develop licensing regulations to compliment the related 

hookah and vape shop amendments. 

 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact my office at, 313-224-1198. 

 

srb 


